
Year One Parents 

 

Please see the note below about accessing our online Rocket Phonics resources. We have attached a copy of 

the details below to your child’s purple reading diary. Please take a look in your child’s diary to find there 

unique log in details. 

 

 

Rocket Phonics Online: 

We would like to introduce you to our online Rocket Phonics resources.  

Every child in year one has been given their own unique login in details, in 

their purple reading diary. For details on how to login etc. please take a look 

at the Parent and Pupil Guide on our year one webpage, on the school website. 

The guide provides step by step instructions to help you log in to your child’s 

account and access a few eBooks.  This part of our Rocket Phonics 

subscription is relatively new to us and so we have only provided access to a limited number of books. At 

the moment, the books available on each child’s account will not necessarily match the colour banded book 

that your child is currently reading. At this stage, it is more of an opportunity for you to become familiar 

with the online platform. After reading the book online there is an opportunity to take part in a short 

comprehension quiz.  

Should you have any technical issues logging in etc. please let the year one team know. This access may be 

something that we can utilise and assign specific books to individuals to support their reading, in the 

future. Therefore, we value your feedback on how useful you find this. 

Many thanks for all your support and happy reading. 

 

 

 

 


